Tenders invited for construction of
stormwater storage scheme at Kwun Tong
Promenade

The Drainage Services Department (DSD) today (April 5) gazetted a notice
to invite tenders for the contract for construction of a stormwater storage
scheme at Kwun Tong Promenade (Contract No. DC/2024/08). The closing time for
the tender is noon on May 17.

The works mainly include:

e construction of an underground stormwater storage tank at Hoi Bun Road
Park and a stormwater pumping station at Kwun Tong Promenade, and
associated electrical and mechanical facilities;

e construction of stormwater drains at Kwun Tong Road, Ngau Tau Kok Road,
Hang Yip Street, Wai Yip Street and Hoi Bun Road;

e reprovision and enhancement of part of Hoi Bun Road Park and Kwun Tong
Promenade; and

e other related works.

The works are scheduled to commence in August 2024 and will take about
48 months to complete.

The DSD has commissioned AECOM Asia Company Limited to design and
supervise the works. Interested contractors may obtain the forms of tender
and further particulars from the company at 12/F, Tower 2, Grand Central
Plaza, 138 Sha Tin Rural Committee Road, Sha Tin, New Territories.

Details of the tender notice are available on the DSD's website
(www.dsd.gov.hk/EN/Tender Notices/Current Tenders/index.html). For enquiries,
please call AECOM Asia Company Limited at 3922 9000 during office hours.
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